مرابعم تو برادام المديم المعام المتحافة المرابع الما المناه المتحان المرابع المتحان المتحان المتحان المتحان

אנגלית, קיץ תש"ף, **מועד ב**, מס' 016381, גרסה א'

PART I: ACCESS TO INFORMATION FROM WRITTEN TEXTS (70 points)

الفصل الأوّل: فهم المقروء (70 درجة) اقرأ القطعة التي أمامك، وأجب عن الأسئلة 1-7 التي تليها. פרק ראשון: הבנת הנקרא (70 נקודות) קרא את הקטע שלפניך, וענה על שאלות 7-1 שאחריו.

Read the text below and then answer questions 1-7.

A SURPRISING KIND OF CUP

Ι What do you choose to do with your plastic cups after you drink your coffee? Do you throw them away or just leave them on the table? Now there is a new, surprising kind of cup. It is a cup that you can eat! Today, you can find these cups only in some coffee shops in New Zealand and on Air New Zealand (ANZ) airplanes.

5 Π Jaime Cashmore, the manager of the company that makes these cups, said, "We use only flour, sugar, eggs and vanilla to make them. We bake the cups for a very long time so they will be crispy. In fact, they are delicious cookies that can hold any hot drink. Your cup stays crispy until you finish your coffee and even



Wikimedia Commons, coffee cup icon, Open Clip Art Library, public domain

longer. Then you can enjoy eating it." 10

III The manager explained the benefits of the new cups. "People throw away millions of plastic cups every year. This causes serious damage to the environment. Our new cups don't cause any damage. Another advantage is that they protect people's hands from the heat of the coffee." He added, "These cups are very popular with ANZ passengers. I am sure other businesses will also want to use them."

IV Next year, the company will make these cups in different flavors such as chocolate or caramel. They will also make other things you can eat. For example, they will make bowls for ice cream and also covers for the coffee cups. Jaime Cashmore is sure that in the future they will sell these cups, covers and bowls to other airlines and coffee shops all over the world.

/המשך בעמוד 5/

15

תלישת דף עלולה להביא לפסילת הבחינה نزع ورقة قد يؤدّي إلى إلغاء الامتحان

<u>אנגלית, קיץ תש״ף, מועד ב, מס׳ 016381, גרסה א׳</u>

أجب بالإنجليزية عن الأسئلة 1-7، حسب القطعة.
في السؤالين 1 و 3، ضع دائرة حول رقم الإجابة الصحيحة.
في الأسئلة الباقية، أجب حسب التعليمات.
(70 درجة)

ענה באנגלית על שאלות 7-1, על פי הקטע. בשאלות 1 ו־3, הקף את המספר של התשובה הנכונה. בשאר השאלות ענה לפי ההוראות. (70 נקודות)

5

<u>QUESTIONS</u> (70 points)

Answer questions 1-7 in <u>English</u> according to the text. In questions 1 and 3, circle the number of the correct answer. In the other questions, follow the instructions.

1. What do we learn about the new cups in paragraph I?

- i) What is special about them.
- ii) Where people usually leave them.
- iii) Why coffee shops use them.

(8 points)

2. According to paragraph I, what can ANZ passengers do with their cups after they drink their coffee? ANSWER:

(8 points)

- **3.** In paragraph II, Jaime Cashmore tells us (–).
 - i) why the company uses vanilla in the cups
 - ii) how many cups the company makes every year
 - iii) what the company uses to make the cups

(9 points)

(9 points)

עמוד 5

/המשך בעמוד 6/

תלישת דף עלולה להביא לפסילת הבחינה نزع ورقة قد يؤدّي إلى إلغاء الامتحان 6 🚺 🚺 🚺

אנגלית, קיץ תש״ף, **מועד ב**, מס׳ 016381, גרסה א׳

5.	Why are the new cups good for the environment? (paragraph III)
	ANSWER:
6.	According to paragraph III, why do the passengers like to drink hot coffee from the new cups? ANSWER:
	(9 points)
7.	PUT A $$ BY THE <u>TWO</u> CORRECT ANSWERS. What are the company's plans for the future? (paragraph IV)
	i) To make covers for the bowls.
	ii) To make ice-cream in different flavors.
	iii) To make cups that taste like chocolate.
	iv) To sell the cups to more airlines.
	v) To open coffee shops all over the world.

(9x2=18 points)

/המשך בעמוד 7/